
4th March 2024

Scholastic Book Fair: Thursday 14th March - Monday 18th March
Dear Parents,

We are excited to be hosting a Book Fair between Thursday 14th March and Monday 18th March.
Every book that is purchased helps to fund free books for our school library and classrooms.
There are over 200 titles for you and your child to choose from, and with prices starting from only
£2.99, there’s sure to be a book for everyone. It’s also a great opportunity to purchase a book as
an Easter gift!

How it works:
● Have a look at the leaflet and poster attached below.
● If you’d like more information about the books available, visit

https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/bookcases
● Your child will be given a copy of ‘My Book Fair Wish List’ and the opportunity to look

around the book fair during school time.
● If you are able to, come and browse the book fair straight after school, in the Studio,

on Thursday 14th March, Friday 15th March and Monday 18th March.

There are two ways to browse and pay for books:

Visit the book fair in person and pay online via
the displayed QR code in the Studio. Please
note, all payments are online, no cash is

accepted.

Visit the book fair online (using the link above),
complete and return the ‘My Book Fair
Wishlist’ with your order and payment

reference. Online payment is available here:
https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/pay

There is obviously no obligation to purchase any books at all however, every book you do buy can
help to get free books for our school library and classrooms and can be enjoyed by your child.

Many Thanks,

Mrs Abbott,
English Lead

https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/bookcases
https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/pay

